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6. STREET NAMES 
 
 At its meeting of 26 May 2006 the Committee decided to request that staff investigate and report back 

to the Committee on the possibility of street names being named after past Community Board 
members and Councillors. 

 
 As the first step, the Council’s Environmental Services Unit has requested that a list of names be 

submitted by the Committee for consideration through the required process.   
 
 


